

15 December 2020

Our Ref: D20/0002271

Mr Gerard Hayes
Secretary, Health Services Union
E: Secretary@HSU.asn.au

Dear Mr Hayes

Community Health – Northern NSW LHD

The District has been consulting with the HSU and staff in relation to the structure of Community Health Services. Following a number of discussions, the District has decided to recruit to the General Manager Community Health position. This will be advertised as a Health Manager (Level 6) under the Health Managers (State) Award.

There is agreement from the HSU to this position and this was reaffirmed at the recent DJCC on the 9 December 2020.

The remaining proposed restructure will not progress, and further advice will be provided on any changes to the structure once the General Manager position has been recruited.

This District acknowledges this has been a lengthy process and I thank the HSU and all the staff for their input and involvement.

If you require any further information, please contact me at: NNSWLHD-Industrial@health.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Richard Buss
Director of Workforce

cc: Josh Howarth, Josh. Howarth@HSU.asn.au

cc: Peter Kelly, Peter.Kelly@HSU.asn.au